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April 5, 2022 
 

Tentative Agreement Ratified!  
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
 

Voting on the memorandum that was done online has 
concluded at 6:00 pm MST on April 5, 2022.  
 
The results of the vote were that the tentative has been 
ratified with a majority of those that voted, voting in favour 
of it.  
 
 

The bargaining committee would like to thank the members 
that came to the meeting and participated in the discussion 
and voted on the tentative agreement. The Local has 
contacted Foremost and has advised them of the result and 
will follow up to make sure the retro pay is paid as soon as 
possible.   
 
 

In Solidarity, 
 

Your Unifor Local 4050 Bargaining Committee  
 
 

Sarena Dobmeier                         Dave Good                         David Snyders  
Committee Member   Committee Member   Committee Member  
 
Jay Thompson   Steve Kerrigan  
Service Representative  Unifor National Rep.  
 


